
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers      Oct 2023 

Re Henry Morris Awards 2024 

I am writing to let you know about an exciting opportunity for your son or daughter. 

Every year, the Henry Morris Memorial Trust offers students the chance to apply for 
financial awards. These awards are for students (13-19) for ‘travel with purpose’ or for 
'home-based projects'. Students from all Cambridgeshire secondary schools are 
entitled to apply.  

In previous years, students have travelled, alone or in groups, to destinations in the 
UK and abroad like the Norfolk coast, Stratford, Edinburgh, Paris, Rome and 
Amsterdam. Home based projects have included building a virtual reality drone, 
restoring a wrecked 'cello and making a Regency style dress. 

Sometimes the projects have a direct impact on students' learning at school, for 
example art students visiting a gallery in London. Other projects, like walking the 
Norfolk Coastal Path, develop independence and confidence and can be life-changing 
experiences. Examples of what students have done can be seen on our website: 
www.henrymorris.org. 

Students apply by using the application form on the website. The deadline is the 31st 
January 2024. The majority of applicants will be called to interview in Queens' College 
at Cambridge University on a Saturday in March. For students who live a long way 
from Cambridge, we can offer a travel bursary to help with the costs of getting to the 
interview (details will be available on our website). After the successful students have 
completed their projects, they are required to write a report, and we give financial 
prizes for the best ones. 

I hope you will encourage your son or daughter to look at our website, and to 
consider applying for an award. 

Yours faithfully   

Peter Hains   

Chairman. 
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